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TO DO LIST 

 Order your school sup-
plies 

 Volunteer for the 2019-
2020 school year 

 Register for Fall Soccer 

 Have a great summer! 

 

 

 

 

Bulldog Brief 
Dear St. Jude Community, 

  

 SUMMER!!!!!! Thank you for your child(ren) and the sacri-

fice that you have made. St. Jude has grown, and with growth new 

opportunities to arise for St. Jude to shine.   Our growth is a direct 

response to the individual commitment you and your families have 

made.  Thank you!! 

 Congratulations to our 8th graders, I wish you all the very 

best in the next chapter in your stories.  Remember to define your-

selves, bring all that you have learned here at St. Jude to your new 

school and continue to thrive.  We are…proud of you! 

Please have a safe and happy summer! Here is a quick tip for 

all of you students, one problem a day and 30 minutes of reading a 

day, and your summer packets will be completed in no time. 

 Be safe, stay cool, and I will see you all on August 27th!!!! 

 

 

We are …..St. Jude! 

Live Jesus in our hearts……… Forever! 

  

 

Glenn J. Benjamin, Ed.D. 

Glenn.Benjamin@stjuderockville.org 

 
 

mailto:Glenn.Benjamin@stjuderockville.org


TADS Agreements 

The ADW has recently updat-

ed its Student-Parent Tech-

nology and Internet Usage 

Agreement.  It is critical that 

parents arm themselves with 

a wealth of information to 

keep their children safe 

online.  While students will 

review and sign this agree-

ment at the beginning of the 

2019-2020 school year, 

please feel free to get ahead 

of the game by reading the 

attached agreement and 

browsing through the follow-

ing links, which contain fan-

tastic online resources for 

parents.  Feel free to direct 

any questions to Ms. Sella at 

Rebec-

ca.Sella@StJudeRockville.org 

https://www.smore.com/

wrscv 

https://

adwcollabora-

tors.weebly.com/parent-

resources.html 
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We are very sorry for the confu-
sion surrounding the 2019-2020 
Tuition Agreements. We’ve 
worked closely with TADS to cor-
rect the issues. The correct Tui-
tion rates are reflected in your 
new Agreements. 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
New Agreements have been sent 
home.  Once you’ve received your 
new Agreement and set up your 
payment plan, the 1st week in Ju-
ly we will apply all Financial Aid 
awards. 

  

Think about us over the sum-
mer!! 
 
 
 
We need committed volun-
teers for the School Store 
and Playground Duty for the 
upcoming school year. 
You must be VIRTUS certi-
fied and willing to commit to 
a set schedule. 
 

 

Please contact Mr. Sangster 
over the summer to volun-
teer for playground or re-
cess duty.  

  

Please contact Mrs. Saba-
dos over the summer to vol-
unteer for the School 
Store.   

Kindergarten graduation…...…..June 13 

Half—Day/Last day of School....June 14 

CALENDAR 
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Cardboard Challenge 

 

 

 

 

 

HSA Updates 
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Bulldog Locker Room 

Our annual golf tournament was a huge success!  With 58 

golfers, a beautiful day, and a beautiful course, it was a great 

day to support the renovation of Cal Bowser Field.  Thank you 

to all who contributed to the success of the tournament and 

especially Edwin Lopez for chairing the event. 

 

Fall will be here before we know it!  Fall soccer registration is 

now open!  Register today to take advantage of early bird 

pricing! 

 

Questions?  Contact stjudesaa@gmail.com. 

Thank you to all who donated and volunteered at the Bulldog 

Family Fun Day on Saturday! It was a blast!   

The HSA would like to send a big THANK YOU to all the parents, 

teachers and staff for all your support throughout the school 

year.   It has been fun to coordinate events and, in the process, 

meet the many wonderful people that make this school so 

great.  

Please contact the new board at HSA@stjuderockville.org with 

any questions about the next school year.   

Have a safe and fun summer! 

 

The HSA Team 
Sandra, Jennifer, Stacy, Esther, Mayra, Zendi and Jessica  

https://reg.sportspilot.com/106507/login
mailto:stjudesaa@gmail.com
mailto:HSA@stjuderockville.org


And they’re off to high 
school... 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Summer Tutoring Available 
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Champions! 

Courtney Collis 

Reading, Writing and Math (Grades Pre-K – 4) 
240-595-0173 (cell) 

courtney.collis @stjuderockville.org 

 

Carol Hampe, Science and Math (Grades K-9) 
carol.hampe@stjuderockville.org 

 

Pat O’Connell, Reading, Math, and Spanish 
(Grades K-8) 

 patoconnell2@hotmail.com or patricia.o’connell@stjuderockville.org 

 

Susan Sella 

Language Arts and Math (Grades K-3) 
1-301-633-3206 (cell) or susan.sella@stjuderockville.org 

Congratulations to our fourth grade 

boys, Samuel Bonilla, Hayden 

Coursey, Matthew Greene, Elian 

Orosco, and Jeff Prather, for winning 

the Olney Boys & Girls Club House 

Soccer Championship Tournament 

after an undefeated season with the 

Blue Knights soccer team! 

mailto:courtney.collis%20@stjuderockville.org
mailto:carol.hampe@stjuderockville.org
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Volunteer  
Opportunity 

Description Contact 

Playground  
Monitor 

 
 
 
 

Consider taking a day or 

two each week to help set-

up and monitor the children 

right before school or dur-

ing your lunch break. 

Otis Sangster 

oasangster1@verizon.net 

Used Uniform  
Store 

Volunteers help manage 

and sort the used uniforms 

donated back to the school.  

Everyone is welcome to 

browse the available used 

uniforms available in vari-

ous sizes and styles in the 

“store” in the basement of 

the school. 

Ms. Negash 

neden08@yahoo.com 

School Store  
(“Bulldog  
Kennel”) 

Show your Bulldog Pride 

and assist with the School 

Store during morning drop-

off and for special events.   

Mrs. Lagrana  

nlagrana25@gmail.com  

 

Ready to volunteer or have a 

question?  Reach out to the 

Contact for more information or 

to volunteer. 

QUESTIONS? 

CONTACT LIST 

It’s already time to think about the 

2019-2020 school year!  Order your 

school supplies online.  Check out 

the flyers on pg. 5. 

  

For questions, please contact Hazel 

Gitau at hzlgitau@yahoo.com.  

mailto:oasangster1@verizon.net
mailto:neden08@yahoo.com
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